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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: MARCH 11, 2020

Hockey East Men's Quarterfinal Update
WAKEFIELD, Mass. - Boston College today made the following announcement that will apply to the Hockey East Tournament 
quarterfinal series at Conte Forum this weekend.

“Beginning March 12, and until further notice, all Boston College intercollegiate games on-campus will be played without specta-
tors.
 
Athletic events will take place with essential personnel and limited family attendance, and this protects the student-athletes, 
employees, and fans.
 
Only credentialed institutional personnel, student-athlete family members, credentialed media and official team party members 
will be allowed to attend games.
 
Fans who previously purchased game tickets for any of this weekend’s Hockey East quarterfinals at Conte Forum should expect 
to receive an email from the Boston College Athletics Ticket Office with more information on the refund process.”
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